
Submitter: Frank Baccellieri 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Human Services 

Measure: SB548 

Plastic bags while inexpensive and convenient are not adequate nor emotionally 

appropriate as a suitcase, backpack or the like. There are plenty of inexpensive 

backpacks, bags and travel bags that can be obtained. I suggest funds from the 

City's huge homeless tax reserves be earmarked for this. And that purchases be 

made only after options are examined for effiicencies and value and vendors are 

vetted as well. 


